
Conclusions 
 

NASE course in Georgia 2025 
 
 
This course was organised in order to support the NASE Local 
Working Group in Georgia. After the final session the participants, 
who will be future instructors in NASE courses mentioned: 
 

• Thank you for your effort to promote Astronomy in Georgia. 

• We will do our best during future courses. 

• We will contact you later for more details. 

• Many thanks for your useful talk. 

• It will be desirable a longer course. 

• I will be happy with more workshops and lectures 

• I need more time to prepare my activities  

• With the NASE materials, many teachers would launch practical 
activities after returning to their local areas 

• The materials used in the activities are very simple and easy to 
obtain.  

• The course was very useful for us. 

• The event has achieved good promotion and publicity effects. 
 


